
Feedback on Graphic Design Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Instructor/Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the Graphic Design 

Program that I recently completed. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the comprehensive curriculum that covered a wide range of 

topics including typography, color theory, and branding. The classes were engaging and 

provided hands-on experience that greatly enhanced my skills. 

Additionally, the support from the faculty was exceptional. They were always available to 

provide guidance and constructive feedback, which I found invaluable during my projects. 

One area I believe could be improved is the collaboration between students. Incorporating more 

group projects would enhance teamwork and provide a more realistic experience of working in a 

professional environment. 

Overall, I am extremely satisfied with the program and feel that I have gained valuable skills and 

knowledge that will benefit my career in graphic design. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to creating a positive learning environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


